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Pilon, Janet

Subject: Keep Aberdeen Moving

From: Sandy Mitchell

Sent: August 10, 2020 1:51 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Keep Aberdeen Moving

Dear Mr. Eisenberger and Members of City Council,

Re: Aberdeen Avenue, Hamilton

| am a resident of Kirkendall South and am strongly opposed to turning Aberdeen into one lane in each direction. | feel
that it will actually cause more safety issues in the area. Drivers will cut through our quiet, family neighbourhood making
it dangerous for the many young children and cyclists that use this area. First responders will find it difficult to proceed
down Aberdeen if it is reduced to one driving lane.

Please do NOT change Aberdeen to one lane in each direction.

Kind regards,
Sandra Mitchell



